It’s that time of year again to reserve your space for the 45th Annual Melbourne Hamfest and ARRL State Convention hosted by PCARS.  I am attaching an invitation, a floor plan, and a reservation form.  Hope to include you this year.  Please let me know by e-mail as soon as you have made a decision so that I might reserve your space for you.  Thank you for your consideration of our event.
